
Air Terminal Interchange - Eastern Intersection 
City of Norfolk 

Location and Design Public Hearing 
Wednesday, October 4, 2023, 4-7 p.m. 

Sewells Point Elementary School 
7928 Hampton Boulevard, Norfolk, VA 23505 

Find out about the proposed plans for a new intersection on the eastern side of the Interstate 564 (I-564) 
Intermodal Connector in Norfolk. 

Come see the proposed plans for the construction of the eastern intersection, designed to support Naval 
operations, facilities and emergency readiness. The proposed plans for the eastern intersection create a new 
interchange connecting the Naval Station’s residences and facilities in the Camp Allen area directly to the 
I-564 Intermodal Connector for improved access to I-564 and Hampton Boulevard. The proposed plans for the 
eastern intersection also include the construction of a bridge spanning the railway and the I-564 Intermodal 
Connector’s eastbound lanes. 

Review the proposed project plans and the National Environmental Policy Act document in the form of an 
Environmental Assessment at the public hearing or at VDOT’s Hampton Roads District Office located at 7511 
Burbage Drive, Suffolk, VA 23435, 757-272-9203, 1-800-367-7623, TTY/TDD 711. Please call ahead to ensure 
the availability of appropriate personnel to answer your questions. 

This project will involve a change and/or break in limited access control. 

Property impact information and tentative construction schedules are available for your review at the above 
addresses and will be available at the public hearing. 

Give your written or oral comments at the hearing or submit them by October 14, 2023 to Mr. Frank Fabian, 
P.E., PMP, Project Manager, Virginia Department of Transportation, 7511 Burbage Drive, Suffolk, VA 23435. 
You may also e-mail your comments to Frank.Fabian@VDOT.Virginia.gov. Please reference “Air Terminal 
Interchange Eastern Intersection Project Comment” in the subject line. 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in accordance with 
Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more information in regards to 
your civil rights on this project or need special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited 
English proficiency, contact VDOT’s Civil Rights Division at 757-956-3000 or TDD/TTY 711. 

In the event of inclement weather on October 4, this meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 10 at the same 
 location and time listed above. 

State Project: 0564-122-542,  Federal Project: STP-5B03(370)  UPC: 123154 
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